
YOU'RE INVITED
TO THE 

CLARK HALL
OPEN HOUSE!

NOVEMBER 5, 2021 | 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM
CLARK HALL, OPEN SPACE ROOM 105

UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO

The Faculty, Staff, and Students of the

Chemistry and Chemical Biology Department are

pleased to welcome you to the Open House

celebrating the re-opening of Clark Hall. Join us

for hors d’oeuvres and a tour of the entirely

renovated building.


